
Scholarship Officer’s Bulletin – August 2024 

 

Hello! 

I would like to take a moment to introduce myself as your new scholarship officer. My name is 

Andrea Ray and I am honored to have been elected to this position! My home post is 1941 out 

of Big Rapids, Michigan where I am the second vice president as well as the Canteen manager. 

I will be taking some time to reach out to all of my scholarship officers to chat and get a good 

feel for how we can improve this program. Any questions in the meantime please feel free to 

email me at andrea.j.3181@gmail.com. 

 

Andrea Ray 
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